
Coming Soon! 

 The Pearl River Middle School Breakfast Pilot Program 

 

Pearl River Middle School is piloting a breakfast program  

starting Monday, January 27th. Serving time is from 7:05 a.m. to 7:30 a.m.  

(First bell is 7:35 a.m.) 

The first week of this program, Monday, January 27th through Friday, January 31st, 

will be FREE for all students.  

Upon arrival to school in the morning, students who would like breakfast will pick up 

a bagged breakfast in the cafeteria and proceed to their regular morning location 

where they can eat before reporting to homeroom.  

 

Starting February 3rd, breakfast will continue at a daily cost of $2.00.  

(No cost for students receiving free or reduced lunch.) 

 

We know that: 

 Children of all ages do better in school when they start the day with breakfast.  

 Research has shown time and again that students who eat breakfast are ready to 

learn.  

 Schools that implement breakfast programs see improvements in attendance and 

behavior. 

 

The District will evaluate the results and feedback of this pilot program for several weeks and 

if successful, the Breakfast Program will continue.  

 

Questions? Please email tromera@pearlriver.org 

 

Please see the attached menu (including gluten free options) for the week of January 27-31.  


